
 

 

18th June 2021 
 
 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Please find below a link to a letter from Gavin Williamson, Secretary of State for Education, that we have been asked 
to share with all our parents/carers about the importance of continuing with regular testing. 
 
A letter to secondary school and college parents in England on continuing regular Covid-19 testing from Gavin 
Williamson, Secretary of State for Education  - The Education Hub (blog.gov.uk) 
 
Students in years 7-10 will be bringing more testing kits home this evening and Year 12 will bring more home when 
they return to lessons next week. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Whiteman 
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